
 
 
 
To:  Sheridan Memorial Hospital Employees  
From:  Cody Sinclair, Chief Development Officer  
Re: Low – Foundation Director of Philanthropy Announcement  
Date: October 12, 2023  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please join me in welcoming Liz Dearcorn as our new Director 
of Philanthropy. Liz grew up in Sheridan and after earning a 
degree in Professional Communications from Rocky 
Mountain College in Billings, MT, she returned to Sheridan to 
raise her family. Liz’s leadership and passion for her 
hometown make her a perfect fit for this new role and The 
Foundation team. As the Director of Philanthropy, Liz will 
work alongside our Director of Donor Relations – Ada Kirven, 
to strengthen and build relationships with our partners and 
donors. This addition allows for our Foundation team to 
highlight the work you all do and support the excellent 
patient-centered care you provide to our community. 
 
Liz is respected throughout the community and possesses a thorough knowledge of Sheridan 
and the surrounding communities through her experience in banking and real estate.  She will 
provide a critical boost to The Foundation’s efforts to connect with our growing community in 
support of the healthcare needs of our family, friends, and neighbors.   
 
Liz will be in our Foundation Office in the basement, across from the department mailboxes, 
and can be contacted directly at elizabethdearcorn@sheridanhospital.org or ext. 4435. When 
you see Liz around the hospital, please welcome her to SMH! 
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